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Memorandum 
Public Works Department - Engineering 

 
DATE: December 18, 2020 

TO: Curtis Thompson, Planner 

CC: Nancy J. Bozzato, Clerk; Holly Willford, Deputy Clerk; Jason Marr, 
Director of Public Works 

FROM: Xenia Pasiecznik, Engineering Technologist 

RE: File B1/2021P  
695 Quaker Road 

 
 
We have completed the review of the consent application B2/2021P for consent to 
partial discharge of mortgage, consent to convey 3, 084 square meters of land (Part 2) 
for commercial plaza and together with 1, 616 square meters of land for an easement in 
perpetuity over Part 3, to the benefit of Part 2 for access. Parts 1 and 3 are to be 
retained for commercial plaza. 
 
Upon this review, Public Works has no comments. 
 


